
From: Mark Cannon [mailto:mark.cannon.bxfh@statefarm.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:32 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: RE: Suitability Obligations 

I strongly oppose the expansion of FINRA's suitability obligations that do not 
involve securities. 

Mark   

Mark Cannon Insurance 

Owner/Agent for 36 years 

Lakeland, FL 

 


